
 

 

 

The office will be closed on  

Friday January 31, 2025 

I will be working remotely with full access to email and phone 

during this time. 

Please call me at 407-851-0584 or email me at  

trish.schneider@sentrymgt.com 

Office will re-open on Monday February 3, 2025 

9:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 

Thank you, Trish 
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